
 

 

FROM: MANAGEMENT OF PLUSH MEDIA IN COLLABORATION WITH BECKY OSEI MUSIC MINISTRY 

TO: POTENTIAL PARTNER 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PARTNERSHIP 

   

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We hope this letter finds you well. The Management of Plush Media in collaboration with Becky Osei 
Music Ministry (BOMM) humbly writes to introduce our ministry and request the partnership of your 
organization in fulfillment of our vision and mission.  

We are a gospel music ministry on a mission to uplift and inspire humanity through the power of 
gospel music. We believe that gospel music has the ability to touch hearts and transform lives, 
therefore we are reaching out to partners like you who share the same passion and want to make a 
positive impact on souls. By partnering with us, you will have the opportunity to contribute to our 
ministry's growth to help us expand our reach by creating more meaningful gospel music, organize 
impactful events, connect with more people who are seeking solace, inspiration, and a deeper 
connection with their faith.  

In addition to our vision, we have an amazing “Alternate Path Program”, an important initiative which 
will be launched later part of this year. The aim of this initiative is to provide support and 
opportunities for juvenile offenders in prisons to help turn their lives around through rehabilitation 
and reintegration into society. 

We also have an upcoming annual signature program themed “Shekinah Experience 2024” featuring 
Becky Osei which will take place at Living Faith Ministries International Church (195 West 1st Street 
Mount Vernon, NY 10550) on Sat, June 29th, 2024, time 6:00 PM. This is a free open event aimed to 
bring together gospel musicians, believers, and individuals who are passionate about gospel music 
and seeking spiritual  upliftment . This signature  event will be one of a kind which will be organized 
annually and will be hosted in different cities around the world.  

As part of the celebration, there will be various performances from world renowned gospel music 
artistes to make the night a spirit filled and memorable one. We have the expectation of a bigger and 
better event, and your financial support whether monthly/annually will be much appreciated. 

A portion of your financial support will be allocated to our amazing “Alternate Path Program”, an 
important initiative scheduled to be launched later part of this year. The aim of this initiative is to 
provide support and opportunities for juvenile offenders in prisons to help turn their lives around 
through rehabilitation and reintegration into society. 

 

 



 

As a partner you will enjoy various benefits including media exposure, prominent website recognition 
and extensive publicity. Kindly choose any of the channels we have provided for donations below: 

• Zelle – 347- 856 – 8756  

• Cash App - $PlushMm  

• PayPal – Plush.bomm@gmail.com  
 

We would be thrilled to discuss any questions you may have. Please feel free to also visit our website 
www.beckyosei.com for more information about our ministry. We look forward to hearing from you 
soon. Together let’s make a difference.  

Thank you for considering this request. 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 
 
 
Nana Kwame Amoakohene Karikari 
Management - Plush Media 
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